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We are thankful for all God has done these past two months. In February we had a
couples meeting/Valentine’s banquet. | have been preaching on Biblical principles in
dating/family the last couple of months in Sunday School. We are finding out that many
have never studied or never been taught about the “Biblical family.” Please pray that
God’s word penetrates their hearts and marriages.

BRI YAPIE YV During these last couple of months we have had several visitors, and through those we
have had 2 saved!
ivanchacon27@gmail.com
gotheymayhear@gmail.cdm Susan has had the opportunity to start working on different singing groups so we can
e CE RO have more frequent special music in our services. Our daughter Chloe has been taking
Anniversary 8/3 piano for the last 4 months and she is working on a piece to play for a special. | love to
Chloe 7/2 - Sofia 3/31 see when kids get involved in the service.
James 9/13
On Sunday nights, | have been teaching on missions. | have been teaching what the
Bible teaches on missions but | have also been teaching them about missionaries. It is a
new concept to them of understanding what a missionary goes through to get the field
but also what it is like starting a new ministry. My prayer is that one day, God will call
people from this ministry to be missionaries.

This month we have also had Missionary Jason Reinhardt visit us. Him and his family
are praying about starting a Spanish church in Ohio. They are currently praying about
where that will be. We are excited about this! Please keep them in your prayers! There
is such a need for more Spanish churches! Whether we agree with how the Hispanics
have gotten here or not- the truth is they are here. God has allowed people from all over
Mexico and South America to the United States! The mission field is now here in the
United States! THE NEED IS GREAT! PLEASE PRAY FOR MORE LABORERS!
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Please also pray for our support! We would like to be able to go and visit churches and
raise some more support but this is not possible at this time. We would have no one to
be in charge of the ministry. We appreciate your prayers.

Prayer Requests:
- Spiritual and numerical growth for the ministry
- Reinhardt family

SENDING CHURCH: - More Spanish churches
CALVARY BAPTIST CHURCH - Support
210 DAVIS ROAD ASHLAND, OH 44805

We thank you for all you do for us! If we can ever do anything for you please let us
know. God Bless as you continue to serve Him!
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“FOR SO HATH THE LORD COMMANDED US, SAYING, I HAVE SET THEE TO BE A LIGHT OF THE GENTILES,
THAT THOU SHOULDEST BE FOR SALVATION UNTO THE ENDS OF THE EARTH” ACTS 13:47



